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 NEW MAGISTRATE APPOINTED TO THE LOCAL COURT

A new magistrate has been appointed to the Local Court of NSW, continuing the NSW 
Government’s $56.1 million investment to strengthen the state’s busiest court to deliver 
more efficient justice across the state. 

Solicitor Trevor Khan will be sworn in as a magistrate on 3 February 2022 following a merit 
selection process. 

Attorney General Mark Speakman said Mr Khan, who has now retired as a member of the 
NSW Legislative Council, has decades of experience working for his community and brings 
a wealth of knowledge and skills to the bench. 

“Mr Khan was in private practice specialising in court advocacy in the Local, District and 
Family Courts for 20 years. He also brings unique experience to the role from his service in 
the NSW Legislative Council,” Mr Speakman said.  

“The addition of Mr Khan brings the total number of judicial officers on the Local Court 
bench to a record 145. Further appointments of extra magistrates to be made in the near 
future will boost the bench to 149.” 

The announcement follows five appointments to the Local Court in December. 

Biography 

Trevor Khan 

Trevor Khan completed his law degree at the University of New South Wales (UNSW) in 
1982. He was admitted to practice as a solicitor in 1985. He was Certified as an Accredited 
Specialist in Advocacy and in 2019 was awarded a Master of Laws with Excellence from 
UNSW. 
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